
                                                    

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                              
                 

FamiliesFirst Network Welcomes New Director 
 
 

Pensacola, Fla. (August 9, 2021) – FamiliesFirst Network of Lakeview Center, Inc. (FFN) welcomes Christa Pate, 

director of administration and external affairs. 

 

Christa is familiar with the needs of children and families involved with the child welfare system in Circuit 1. She 

served as interim director since July 2020 and has been with the organization since October 2002. Most recently 

Christa was a contracts team manager.  

 

In her new role, Christa will oversee the negotiation, management and administration of subcontracts. She also 

will plan and implement Family First Prevention Services Act (FFPSA) transition activities in residential group care 

and prevention; collaborate with new and existing community partners to expand services; enhance agency 

resources through grants, promotion and partnerships; and research and propose opportunities for diversification 

in services needed by the community through FFN. 

 

Christa earned a Bachelor of Arts in Psychology from Florida State University and Master of Arts in Psychology 

from the University of West Florida.  

 
 

CONTACT BELOW IS FOR MEDIA USE ONLY 

For more information about this press release or to schedule an interview, please contact Tish Pennewill at 850.469.3621 or 
Tish.Pennewill@bhcpns.org. 
 
About FamiliesFirst Network of Lakeview Center, Inc.  
Under a contract with the state of Florida, FamiliesFirst Network is responsible for the safety, stability and well-being of 
abused and neglected children in northern Florida’s four westernmost counties: Escambia, Santa Rosa, Okaloosa and Walton. 
Our Mission is to help people throughout life’s journey. Our services include protective supervision, foster parent recruitment, 
adoptive parent recruitment, and specialized help for teens and young adults preparing to leave the foster care system. A 
program of Lakeview Center, FamiliesFirst Network served more than 6,900 children in 2020. To learn more, go to 
FamiliesFirstNetwork.org. 
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